
From: Taylor, Richele
To: RCRC Board <Board@rcrc.state.sc.us>
CC: David Stringer <HR@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/10/2016 4:04:17 PM
Subject: Governor's Response

Attachments: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119.pdf

Attached please find the Governor's response to the information the RCRC Board provided. 
 

Richele Taylor 
 

Richele K. Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
O: 803-734-8465
 
C: 803-231-9763
 
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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